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The unabridged and uncensored print-outs of all write-in student comments from recent midterm teaching 

evaluations at Michigan Tech are included in this document.  

Those comments are typed by the math secretary from the midterm evaluations and are kept by her and the 

Director of First-Year Math. All highlights are mine. 

More details about my teaching experience are available at http://math.ucdenver.edu/~dayorgov/teaching.html. 

 

 






















